
 

 

Oaks begin producing seeds, called acorns, at some point after reaching 20 years of age and 
before 50. Acorn production occurs during the fall and varies in numbers from year to year. 

After oaks reach 100 years, they will begin to produce an average of 2200 acorns yearly. 

 

Monday 21st September 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

At St Peter and St Paul Catholic Primary Academy the classes have names.  The Early Years 
Class is called the Acorn Class.  We would like the children to find out a little information about 
acorns.  Acorns grow on oak trees. 

Here are a few things that you could enjoy at home with your child: 

*Talk about oak trees with your child.  To promote speaking and listening, we would like your 
child to discuss the information with you, there is no need to write down the facts.  It is 
important for the children to practise their speaking and listening skills. 

*Look at pictures in a book/internet of oak trees/acorns. 

*Help your child to make a large picture of acorns on an oak tree.  This could be a creative 
collage or painting.  Your child could use a variety of materials to create an oak tree.  We are sure 
that the children will enjoy this creative challenge. 

Extended learning activities are for your child to enjoy at home with you.  Activities do not need 
to be submitted.  This work will need to be kept at home. 

Many thanks for your support.   

Kind regards, 

Mrs Sanford  

 


